
 

 

 

Dear Successful Applicant: 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the Esthetician Program.  

You are about to embark on an exciting, rewarding, ever-changing educational evolution, into the 

unlimited Esthetics Industry. We invite you to join us for an information-filled Program Orientation, that 

will apprise you of what to expect in the upcoming year within Esthetics. Information regarding Student 

Orientation is posted on our website.  

Textbooks and educational support materials: Please note, prior to your first week of class, you will be 

required to purchase the  

1. Full Specialty Package: Textbook bundle and digital seat  

TESC9798214062495 NS-BNDL: FULL SPECIALTY TEXT + CIMA ACCESS CARD (BS) 

TBUS9798214068183 NS-CIMA COLLAB: BaaB (BS) 
 

For compatibility of system requirements, please check out https://milady.cengage.com/system-

requirements.  

You may be called upon to purchase additional textbooks for your General Education/Elective classes.  

Uniforms: Students are required to wear the Esthetician program grey scrubs and soft-soled shoes (i.e., 

running shoes) in labs, as part of our workplace safety protocols. No open-toe shoes, crocs, boots, flip 

flops, flats, or heels. The cost of the Esthetician scrub set is $46.00 +tax, available at the college 

bookstore. It is highly recommended that you have at least 2 sets, as you will be wearing them daily. 

(Over and above the Program uniforms, you can purchase additional plain medium grey scrubs that 

match the same color as the program scrubs.) As part of your tuition, you will receive a kit that includes 

the essential supplies and equipment needed for your practical applications. You will receive your kit in 

the first 2 weeks of class.  

The program and courses will be explained in more detail during Orientation, as well as during each of 

the first scheduled classes/labs. Please feel free to contact the Program Coordinator directly via email if 

you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to meeting you in September and working with 

you this upcoming 2023-2024 school year. 

 Sincerely, The Esthetician Program Team 
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